
Dear Fellow SIRs and Families, 
 
Our next lunch meeting will be this coming Wednesday May 28th. Our speaker will be Dr. Ryan 
Taylor. He is a Clinical Assistant Professor of Adult Neurology at Stanford University. His areas 
of expertise include diagnosing and treating illnesses that impair thinking, memory, behavior and 
speech. This will be a talk on issues that affect so many of our fellow seniors. 
 
Also, our Summer BBQ will be on Wednesday, July 23rd.  It will be a traditional 4th of July feast 
with entertainment and raffle prizes.  This is a reservation only event. A form with all the 
information is attached and these will also be distributed at the Wednesday meeting.  Please 
return this to Pete LoPresto at your earliest convenience. 
 
We&rsquo;ll look forward to seeing you all next Wednesday. Families and friends are most 
welcome to a great lunch and an informative presentation. 
 
Best Regards, 
Carl Orta 
SIR Branch 5 President 
 
Lunch Menu for May 28 Meeting 
 
Entrees: 
Salmon Picata 
Entrocate of Beef 
 
Sides: 
Saffron Rice 
Creamy Mashed Potatoes 
 
Salad: 
Ceasar Salad 
 
Dessert: 
Sherbert 
 
 


